
Simon, Sean A.
3/29/2010 2:17:48 PM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); llEsdacJ 
Redacted

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Nextlight_Agua Caliente_Meeting 4/6

Sandy,

We are confirmed for Tuesday, April 6 at 11:00 to discuss upfront funding for transmission 
upgrade costs for PG&E's PPA with Nextlight. I'll follow up with you on the Agenda after I 
reviewing PG&E's response to the data request, as needed.

Regards,
Sean

Scan A. Simon, Analyst
CPUC: Energy Division , Renewables
Policy, Procurement and Resource Planning
ph: .
svn@cpuc.ca.gov
http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/renewables
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